
From: Planningboard - CPD
To: Ibanez, Edson - CPD City Planner Associate
Subject: FW: Denver"s Planning Board Comment Form #13554016
Date: Monday, January 25, 2021 8:49:29 AM

 
 
From: noreply@fs7.formsite.com <noreply@fs7.formsite.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 3:47 PM
To: Planningboard - CPD <planningboard2@denvergov.org>
Subject: Denver's Planning Board Comment Form #13554016
 
 

 

Thank you for submitting a comment to the Denver Planning Board. Your
input will be forwarded to all board members as well as the project
manager. For information about the board and upcoming agenda items,
visit www.DenverGov.org/planningboard.

 

 
 

Name Robert Pietruszewski

Address 3126 Stuart Street

City Denver

State Colorado

ZIP code 80212

Email turnathought@gmail.com

Agenda
item you are
commenting
on:

Rezoning

mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:Edson.Ibanez@denvergov.org
https://www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/community-planning-and-development/planning-and-design/planning-board.html
mailto:turnathought@gmail.com


Address of
rezoning

3133 Raleigh St., Denver, Co 80212

Case
number

2019l-00208

Would you
like to
express
support for
or
opposition
to the
project?

Strong opposition

Your
comment:

The only property in our immediate neighborhood that has been rezoned U-SU-
A1 is directly next door to the North of this property. This would cluster this
rezoning in our area; these rezonings should be distributed across the
neighborhood to minimize concentration of the urban heat-island and reduction
of green space. Additionally we already have 3 ADU’s on this block and as they
are often used as short term rentals, i.e. AirBnB’s, they are contributing to
parking, traffic and noise problems. We are strongly opposed to this rezoning.
Thank you.

 

This email was sent to planning.board@denvergov.org as a result of a form being completed.
Click here to report unwanted email.
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Denver Community Planning and Development!
Denver, CO!
80202!!
Letter of Opposition to ADU at 3133 Raleigh St.!
Application #20191-00208!!
I am opposed to the rezoning permit for an ADU at 3133 Raleigh St.  An ADU was built directly 
north of this property in 2020 and is an oversized eyesore.  To have two ADU’s next to each 
other across the alley from my dwelling would reduce the green space and increase population 
and automobile density.  I believe these ADU’s destroy the character of these established single 
family home neighborhoods.!!
Sincerely,!!
Laura Mooney



Hello, 
 
My name is Nick Schoon and I am the owner of 3030 Stuart St in Denver’s West Highlands 
neighborhood.  
 
I understand that Joey Gargotto and Sarah Bruno are applying for a re-zoning for their home at 
3133 N Raleigh St. They are applying to modify zoning from U-SU-A to U-SU-A1, to provide for 
an accessory dwelling unit. I am in support of this re-zoning effort. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
____________________________ 
 
Nick Schoon 
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